
 

 

 

 

 

 

Travelling the Bolder Way 

We know lots of you travel to primary school with a parent or carer. Starting secondary 
school is a good time to learn to be independent and start to travel on your own or with a 
friend. It also shows you are brave and strong: two of our core values.  

 

BOLDER’S TOP TRAVEL TIPS: 

Strong:  

 Practice makes perfect! Plan and rehearse your journey to Bolder Academy over the 
next few weeks before the first day of school. 

 Leave plenty of time for traffic or problems along the way. 
 Pack your raincoat, face mask, Oyster card and reusable water bottle the night 

before you come to school. 

Brave:  

 It’s ok to feel nervous if it’s your first time travelling alone! Practice your route with 
an adult, then try it with a friend. Soon you will feel confident travelling with or without 
them! 

Kind: 

 Please tell your parent to park at Tesco. You can walk from the Tesco car park. 
 Why not try walking, cycling or using a scooter? It’s better for your health and the 

environment. We also have plenty of new bike and scooter storage for you to use. 
 Remember to have lights and a helmet to keep you safe. You also need to bring a 

bike lock. 

 

 

 

 


